
Idaho TCOM Institute: Training Network 

Network Launch 
The Division of Behavioral Health (DBH) is excited to announce the launch of the CANS Training 

Network this November.   The CANS Training Network is apart of the Idaho TCOM Institute.  The Network is purposed to 

train practitioners in the practical application of the principles of TCOM as well as the administration of CANS in 

treatment planning and staff supervision. 

Phase one of this launch is focused on Certification Training.  Under the guidance of the Praed Foundation, DBH is 

moving to a live version of the CANS Certification Training.  As of November 1, 2020, any first-time certifier will need to 

attend a live training session offered by DBH.  These will be offered throughout the month to ensure adequate access.  

Individuals who have already been certified on the CANS do not need to take the live training and may access the re-

certification exam via the Praed platform.  However, individuals who wish to participate in the live training may choose 

to do so.   

Registration 
New users can register for training through the Idaho TCOM Institute website.  Once you have arrived at the webpage 

find the calendar towards the bottom and follow the steps below: 

• Select the training date you wish to attend 

• Follow the WebEx link to complete the registration  

• Once you have completed the registration, you will receive a notification email with access information for the 

training WebEx. Please note this will not automatically populate on your calendar. 

• Once the invite is received, you are encouraged to follow the link to join the training session and access training 

material beforehand to review in preparation. 

Accessing Certification Exam 
At the conclusion of the second day of training, facilitators will supply participants with contact information to access 

the coupon code for certification exam. DBH employees will walk individuals through the certification website and 

answer any questions pertaining to the certification process.  The formal CANS Certification is still provided and 

monitored by the Praed Foundation.  DBH employees are simply the delivery vehicle of the training. 

Questions and Comments  
We understand this is a new process and one we at DBH want to support providers in.  If you have any questions about 

access training, what the Idaho TCOM Institute is, or about the CANS in general please feel free to reach via email (listed 

below) or by submitting an inquiry via the Idaho TCOM Institute website. 

We are extremely excited by this opportunity and feel the Training Network will increase the effectiveness of CANS 

delivery throughout the State. 

Thank You, 

DBH TCOM Team 

ITI@dhw.idaho.gov 

Idaho TCOM Institute Website  
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